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I'm submitting my testimony today, in complete opposition to HB3075, because it is 

an unconstitutional attempt by the Oregon Legislature to strip the people of our 

constitutional right to keep and bear arms, guaranteed to us under Article 1 section 

27 of the Oregon Constitution.  As well as the 2nd Amendment of the U.S 

Constitution.   

 

It is not the place of the Government to turn rights into privileges, at a burdensome 

financial cost to the people.   

 

Nor is it ethical to criminalize the otherwise legitimate acquisition, possession & use 

of necessary firearm accessories such as magazines. 

 

 


